

Mr Mike Hourigan:

Environmental Air Systems would like to thank you for attending our spring safety meeting and participating as our key note speaker. Your preparation tying together our meeting theme as well as our current safety activities into your message was very well received.

We are also proud to hear that you shared our Courage to Care Pledge with others and that it made a strong impression on them. That type of confirmation in our approach to keeping everyone safe is great to hear. We certainly want everyone working safely and having each other's back.

Sincerely,

Brian T Evans, Sr. President & CEO

Environmental Air Systems, LLC